
           
   
 

Public notice 
 

Comments on the amendment of contracts for the electrification of Mashamothane (FTM/T26/18/19) 

and Phelindaba phase 1 (FTM/T27/18/19). 

 

Please note that the Special Council held on the 16th October 2019 has approved the extension for 

scope of electrification of the above mentioned villages for the current existing contractors for the 

continuation of electrification of households.  

 

This notice is in line with Section 116(3)(b) of the MFMA and circular 62 of MFMA No 56 of 2003. 

Therefore, the public is invited to submit representations to the Municipality with regards to the 

proposed amendment of the contracts. 

 

Comments should be directed to the office of the Acting Municipal Manager through posts, writing 

letters, e-mails and hand deliveries and should reach the office on or before 24th October 2019. 

 

For more information, please contact Director Technical Services LT Gabaganenwe @ 013 231 

1165 or lgabaganenwe@tubatse.gov.za 

 

 

 

Magooa RM 

Acting Municipal Manager 
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